
TEDDY BEARS PICNIC AND TREASURE HUNT 

On 31 August the Parish Council held a new event on Dorothy Avenue Playing Field and 

the surrounding local area which was a walking Treasure Hunt and a Teddy Bears 

Picnic. The Treasure Hunt provided the opportunity to explore the parish including 

Aylestone Holt Acre, Great Central Way and neighbouring roads. Afterwards participants 

were able to enjoy their picnic on Dorothy Avenue Playing Field and listen to the music 

performed by Burbage Silver Band. There were also play activities provided for the 

children. The Parish Council would like to thank Parish Councillor Mike Prideaux for his 

hard work in helping to organise this event and the Parish Council hopes to run a similar 

event next year. Thank you to everybody who supported this event. 

 



 

 
 


